s CLEVELAND

AIRPORT SYSTEM

Date: December 9, 2022
To: Prospective Proposers
From: City of Cleveland, Department of Port Control

Subject:  Addendum No. 2 to Request for Proposal — Emergency Alert Notification
System (“Crash Phone”) .

Please be advised that the City of Cleveland, through its Director of the Department of
Port Control (“Department”), hereby publishes Addendum No. 2 to the Request for

Proposals — Emergency Alert Notification System (“Crash Phone”), dated November
21, 2022. ;

This addendum serves to schedule a site visit for Thursday, December 15, 2022 at 9:00
a.m. local time. For reasons of security, those planning to attend the site visit must
register by noon on Wednesday, December 14, 2022 by e-mail to
byohey@clevelandairport.com. Please not that parking will not be validated.

Vendors are to meet at the Information Desk on ‘Baggage Claim level.



